
 

 

08.09.23 
Dear Parents and Carers 

This year’s ‘Meet the Teacher’ will take place on Wednesday 20th September from 

4:30. We would encourage you to attend this meeting, as it is an ideal opportunity to 

meet your child/ren new class teacher/s and to find out about the learning 

opportunities and expectations for the year ahead.  

The evening will begin at 4:30 in the school hall, with an opportunity to listen to the 

schools aims and aspirations for the year ahead. This will be led by Mrs Vassallo, Mrs 

Mitchener and Mooney. From 4:50, you will have the opportunity to go to your 

child/ren’s classrooms to hear in more detail about the curriculum and enrichment 

opportunities planned for them. 

There will be three separate times to meet with class teachers, to allow those of you 

with more than one child to meet with more than one member of staff, with each 

session lasting 20 minutes. 

Class Session 1: 4:50 - 5:10 

Class Session 2: 5:10 - 5:30 

Class session 3: 5:30 - 5:50 

This is a meeting for parents only, so please do not bring your children to the evening. 

There will not be an opportunity to speak on an individual basis to your class teacher 

during the sessions, but if you have something that you wish to discuss, please call the 

office to make an appointment.  

We hope that the information provided on the evening proves useful, but should you 

have any further questions, please make an appointment to see your class teacher. 

 

With Kind Regards 

 

Mrs I. Vassallo 

 


